
Section 504 
Section 504/ADA Coordinator 
Peter Zovak (or his designee) , the City of Glendale Housing Authority's Deputy Director, serves as the Authority's 
Section 504 Coordinator.   

Grievance Procedure 
The Section 504 Coordinator is responsible for promoting and ensuring equal opportunity for individuals with 
disabilities in all City of Glendale Housing Authority (GHA) programs, activities and services.  The coordinator is 
responsible for overseeing GHA compliance with Section 504 and assuring prompt and equitable resolution of 
complaints.  Complaints pertaining to discrimination or the application of Section 504 should be reported to the 
Section 504 Coordinator.  A prompt, thorough and fair investigation of the complaint will be conducted by the Section 
504  Coordinator.  The individual filing the complaint will be informed of the outcome of the investigation and of any 
remedial action taken, if any.  The Housing Authority will not tolerate any form of retaliation against an individual who 
files a complaint. 

In addition to notifying the Housing Authority about complaints pertaining to discrimination or the application of the 
Section 504, complaints may also be filed with the California Department of Fair Employment and Housing (DFEH) 
and the Federal Employment Opportunity Commission (EEOC). 

Contact Information 
Section 504 Coordinator: (818) 548-3936 
TDD (818) 247-9704 

141 N. Glendale Avenue #202 
Glendale, CA  91206 

Other Resources  

State of California  
Department of Fair Employment and Housing (DFEH)  
1-800-884-1684  
 
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development  
1-800-669-9777 
 


